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I support Daniel’s Law because the safety of children must come first. A public child sex offender 
register will give parents and carers access to vital information to help protect children, while 
ensuring safeguards are in place to prevent misuse. This law increases transparency, empowers 
communities, and honours Daniel Morcombe’s legacy by strengthening protections for the most 

 vulnerable in our society.
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